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January 16, 1978

The Honorable John Dingell

Committee on Interstate and
Foreign Commerce

Subcommittee on Energy and Power

U.S. House of Representatives s

Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Chairman Dingell:

I em writing to supply some clarification of one point in

your letter of January 9, 1978 to Chairman Hendrie: the
reference in the 102 document to the packet of information
brought by the CIA to the February, 1976 briefing and NRC's
lack of interest in it. I did not recall such a packet and
first became aware of it when I reviewed the 102 document
at Mr. Gossick's request (memo attached) after it had been

requested by Dr . Henry Myers of the Interior subcommittee
staff. I replied the same day, July 19, 1977, expressing

an interest in its contents (memo to Lee V. Gossick attached).

- Mr. Gossick referred me to Mr. Eagle. I spoke with Mr. Eagle

who was Jtill with the NRC at that time. He reported to me
that the CIA material was not traceable as the official who
had briefed the NRC had by then left the Agency.

Sincerely

Victor Gilinsky
Commissioner

Attachments: a/ s

cc: Chairman Hendrie

Commissioner Kennedy
Commissioner Bradford


